
 
September 2023 

   

 

Construction in the public areas at Enatai Beach Park as early as 
September 11* 

Expect additional noise and limited parking.  
 
Work will include potholing, repaving, and 
restoration: 
As early as Monday, September 11, crews will confirm 
the location of utilities and install maintenance holes in 
the public access areas at Enatai Beach Park. Then, 
crews will restore landscaping and repave the south 
parking lot next to the play area. This parking lot will 
be closed for the duration of construction in these 
areas. Construction is expected to last approximately 
two months*.  
 
Crews will maintain access to the public dock, play area, beach, and REI rental facilities at Enatai Beach 
Park. To ensure everyone’s safety, crews will close sidewalks or ramps. These closures will take place 
in two phases. Please follow all signed pedestrian detours: 
 
Phase 1: Park visitors can access the beach using a temporary walkway to the south of the parking lot. 
Phase 2: Park visitors can access the beach using the existing sidewalk and stairs to the north of the 
parking lot.  
 

If you have questions about access, please contact the Community Services team at 425-305-3578 or 
NMEsewer@kingcounty.gov. 

 
What to expect: 

• Pay close attention to signed detour routes for the safety of yourself and our crews.   

• Public dock access, playground access, and beach access will be maintained. 

• Typical work hours are 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. Monday to Friday and 9 a.m. to 6 p.m. on Saturday for the 
duration of this work. 

• Noise, dust, and vibrations typical of an active construction project.  

• Emergency vehicle access will be maintained. 
 

*Construction schedules can change based on factors such as site conditions, weather, and 
crew/material availability.  

 
ALTERNATE FORMATS AVAILABLE: 206-477-5371 OR TTY RELAY: 711 

The south parking lot will close for the duration of this work. 

  Talk to us! For more information or to schedule a virtual meeting, please contact:  

    The community services team at 425-305-3578 or NMEsewer@kingcounty.gov 
    Visit the project web page at www.kingcounty.gov/MercerEnataiSewer 
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